\ &
LTI LU

Parent Information Evening — Parents of Year 7 2022

The Year Advisor (Mr Wilson) and staff of Gilgandra High School are inviting all parents and carers of Year 7
students attending Gilgandra High School in 2022 to a meet and greet, and information evening:

When: Thursday 2 December 2021
Where: Gilgandra High School, (grassed area in Quadrangle)
What time: 6:00pm - 7:00pm

What's involved? This gathering will inform new students and their families about school life at
Gilgandra High School. We will provide information about all aspects of our school systems and key
developments at our school to ensure your student gains the most opportunity from their high school years.

You will also have the opportunity to meet key staff members who will be assisting students in their high school
journey, as well as experience a tour of our school, it’s classrooms and facilities.

Every new student will also receive a special ‘Welcome to GHS’ carry bag containing information about starting
high school, bell times, timetable information, staffing and school personnel as well as a school map to
enhance your child’s knowledge of the school. The opportunity to purchase school uniform is available
Monday to Friday, 9am to 2:30pm. Eftpos is available.

The Year 7 Class of 2022 will be provided outstanding opportunities to engage in the wide variety of extra-
curricular activities including sporting and cultural excursions, music, agriculture, creative arts, science and
technology-hased activities, which both inspire and stimulate their learning potential at GHS.

Gilgandra High School holds a strong tradition of academic success with opportunities for students to excel in
the English, Science and Mathematics based subjects via state wide competitions and challenges, essentially
covering all the bases for your child’s academic success, whichever pathway to employment they choose.

We are looking forward to seeing everyone at this information night and welcoming you and your children to
the GHS family. Please note that it is a Department of Education requirement that all visitors to the school are
to be COVID double-vaccinated.

Regards,
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Tony Wilson Erica Burge
Year 7 Advisor Principal (Rlg)




